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Private work
The Rowner Family Centre does not agree or support members of staff who undertake any form of private work for ANY FAMILY who use any childcare provision or service that is part of Rowner Family Centre.

Rowner Family Centre wishes to make it clear to employees and service users that any such activity is NOT an extended service that the company provides so is NOT covered by the company insurance.

Service user

If a service user chooses to make an arrangement with a member of staff, it must be carried out as a personal arrangement. The Company takes no responsibility for and has no involvement with, any employee who undertakes private work. Any such arrangements must NOT be discussed with staff in working hours and service users will NOT be allowed to talk to staff concerning private work through telephone contact during working hours.

Employee
If any employee provides private work or socialises in any manner (including social media) with service users they are to remember that they are an employee of the Rowner Family Centre. This means the company’s policies and procedures must be adhered to in and out of working hours. This includes staff ensuring they remain professional and do not disclose any information which forms a breach of confidentiality. Employees must remember they are representing the Company at all times therefore the Rowner Family Centre disciplinary procedure will apply.
This policy is to be read in conjunction with the following Rowner Family Centre policies:

Confidentiality Policy

Social Media and Networking Policy
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